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CǊƛŘŀȅ  рǘƘ Wǳƭȅ нлнп 

Message from Miss Taunt 
Dear Families    

Another busy week in Belmore. We have had some great trips with 
Reception visiting Hanwell Zoo and Year 4, the Sealife Centre. 
Year 6 also had a visit from St Johnõs ambulance teaching them 
emergency first aid - such an important life skill. 

In our staff meeting this week we plotted out all the trips and 
visits for next year. These will be sent out in September and 
added to parent pay so you have a whole year to pay for them in as 
many instalments as suits you. We want children to experience 
some really amazing things right from nursery up to year 6.  

We are really looking forward to celebrating the summer 
(hopefully sunshine) next week with our Family Fun Day organised 
by the PTA. We want this to be an opportunity for our Belmore 
community to come together. More details on page 4 and 5. 

We have been blown away by the amount of sponsorship money 
donated through our Paralympian eventñover Ã3000 raised for 
the school to buy more sports equipment. Thank you to you and all 
your friends and family for your generosity. Monday is the last 
day to bring in any remaining money and all the prizes will go out 
to the children shortly. 

These last few weeks are always exhausting, we see that the 
children are really tired. Please make sure they continue to go to 
bed at a good time. We have been talking about being kind to 
ourselves and each other which is even more tricky when weõre 
tired! 

Have a lovely weekend - See you on Monday! 

Rose Taunt 
Head of School 
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All children with 100% attendance 
from the previous week will be 

entered into the draw to win a yoyo!  
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 9ǾŜǊȅ Řŀȅ ŎƻǳƴǘǎΗ 

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason it 
is important that you phone the school before 8am on 
the first day of absence and leave a message on the 
absence line by calling 01895 462364 and choose 
option 1. 

!ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ²/ лмκлтκнп 

/ƭŀǎǎ  !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ  

tƛƴŜ 87% 

hŀƪ 78% 

9ƭƳ 89% 

5ŀƛǎȅ 96% 

tƻǇǇȅ 90% 

{ǳƴƅƻǿŜǊ 96% 

.ǳƳōƭŜōŜŜ 94% 

.ǳǧŜǊƅȅ 92% 

[ŀŘȅōƛǊŘ 89% 

IŜŘƎŜƘƻƎ 80% 

wŀōōƛǘ 98% 

{ǉǳƛǊǊŜƭ 91% 

5ŀƭŜȅ 97% 

CŀǊŀƘ 96% 

YŜƴƴȅ 97% 

!ƘƭōŜǊƎ 94% 

.ƭŀŎƪƳŀƴ 93% 

DŀǾƛƴ 92% 

!ŘŜǊƛƴ 96% 

CǊŀƴƪƭƛƴ 95% 

IŀǿƪƛƴƎ 95% 

!ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴ 95% 

!ǧŜƴōƻǊƻǳƎƘ 94% 

.ŜǊƴŜǊǎ-[ŜŜ 97% 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ǿƘƻƭŜ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ 

фоΦн҈ 
hǳǊ ǘŀǊƎŜǘ ƛǎ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ фр҈ 
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ƛƴ ƳƛƴŘ ŀƴŘ ōƻŘȅ 

Number of children who had 
100%  

attendance this week: 

424 
Well done to those families! 
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Our super 
stars of this 
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Class name Star Pupil 
Poppy Reception were at 

the zoo today! Daisy 
Sunflower 
Bumblebee Vikram  

Butterfly Diya  

Ladybird Theon 

Hedgehog Frankie 

Rabbit Clayden 

Squirrel Daniel 

Daley Lukas 
Farah Giovanni 
Kenny Aamir 
Gavin  
Ahlberg Flavia 
Blackman Saberna 
Aderin Aliyah 
Franklin Sabella 

Hawking 

Whole class for 
helping so well 
on Sports Day 

Anderson Aaron 

Attenborough Rhomel 

Berners-Lee Yanis 

Our Readers 
of the week 

All Reading Champions will 
be added to book prize 
draw in our End of Term 
Celebration Assemblies. 

Ikram 

Amilah 

Harry 

Sylvia 

Charlie 

Ethan 

Nikki 

Zunairah 

Sunaina 

Lucas, Simi 

Aima 
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ƭŜŀǊƴ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ ƳƛǎǘŀƪŜǎ 

Family Fun Day Information 

We are looking forward to seeing you at our final PTA event of the year on Friday 
12th July at 1.30-3.30.  

The day will be cash free and purchases can be made with òBelmore tokensó which 
you can purchase on the day. Each token will have a value of 50p. This is to create 
seamless flow and to try to eliminate long queues.  

See below for details of where we will be selling tokens, wristbands and raffle tick-
ets.  

Please be advised that the last day to purchase wristbands via ParentPay is 
Wednesday 10th July. 

Where and when to buy Wristbands Tokens Raffle Tickets 

Main Reception - Cash & Card Accepted - 8:35 am - 8:50 am 

Main Reception - Cash & Card Accepted - 1:15 pm - 3:15 pm 

Main Field - CASH ONLY - 1.30pm - 3:15 pm 

There will be games and fun activities throughout including an exciting raffle that 
will be drawn at the end of the event. There will be plenty of refreshments & 
snacks to purchase but please remember to bring your picnics and blankets! 

Games 
Beat the PSD goalkeeper Å Splat a rat Å 

Guess the teacher from their baby photo Å Hook a Duck 

Activities 

2 part Obstacle course Å Red Black Mega Slide Å Party Max Bouncy Castle Å Inflata-
ble Basketball Å Belmore Choir performance Å Arts and Crafts Å Small & Exotic 

Wildlife Charity Å Tattoos Å Nail Painting Å Summer Photo Booth Å Guess the sweets 
in a jar Å Biscuit Decorating  

Food & Other 

Belmore Raffle (1st, 2nd & 3rd Prizes) Å Snack Shop Å Ice 
Cream Stall Å Summer Vibes shop Å Anikaprints (Home de-
cor made with eco resin) Å School Uniform Shop 

If you have any questions regarding the Fun Day please 
contact belmorepta@gmail.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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If you would like to help setting up or on the day, 
please email the PTA belmorepta@gmail.com  


